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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 
 
Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you of an upcoming change to the following product.  This change is part of 
our effort and commitment to continuous improvement of our products and processes.  
 
Change Type 
Hardware 

Product Affected 

Part Number Description 
Old  

Revision 
New 

Revision 
QC-DB-I00004 Open-Q™ 820 SOM B11 B12  
QC-DB-I10004A Open-Q™ 820 µSOM B11 B12 

Description and Extent of Change  
The existing 3GB LPDDR4 memory chip used in Open-Q™ 820 SOM and µSOM has been discontinued by the manufacturer 
and is no longer available. A drop-in replacement 3GB LPDDR4 memory chip has been qualified and will be used on Open-Q™ 
820 SOM and µSOM with the new revision numbers referenced above.  

Effect of Change on Fit, Form, or Function 
There is no impact to product fit, form, and function. 

Effective Date of Change  
The change will go into effect for the listed products built approximately from August 2021 onwards.     

If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Technical Support at (800) 422-7044 or 
(949) 453-7198. 


